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RE: 6/2018/2241/FULL – Ocado Ltd, Gypsy Moth Avenue, Hatfield, AL10 9BD 
 
 
Dear Lucy, 
 
Thank you for consulting us on the additional info relating to the above full planning 
application for the erection of an ancillary Vehicle Maintenance Unit (VMU) to serve the 
existing distribution unit (6/2018/2241/FULL). 
 
The additional information does not relate to flood risk, so all comments in our letter dated 
5 October 2018 still stand.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Charlotte Kemp 

SuDS & Watercourses Team Leader 

Hertfordshire County Council 

 

Lucy Hale 
Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council 
The Campus, 
Welwyn Garden City 
Herts 
AL8 6AE 

Director of Environment & Infrastructure: 
Mark Kemp 

 
 

Lead Local Flood Authority 
Post Point CHN 215 
Hertfordshire County Council 
County Hall, Pegs Lane 
HERTFORD  SG13 8DN 
 
Contact Charlotte Kemp 
Tel 01992 556791 
Email FRMConsultations@hertfordshire.gov.uk  

  
Date 29 January 2019 
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